
Life Or Death

Christianity differs from all other religions in that it does not deal in
half measures. It is an ‘either-or’ religion. You are either spiritually
alive or dead.

The Catholic Church And Women

All religious systems ruled by priestcraft have subordinated women to a state
inferior to that of men and used them as a means to power.

The Catholic Church And Economics

Opposition of the Catholic church to capitalism has its roots in the Catholic
consciousness of the fact that the feudal hegemony of the Catholic church was
broken up by the combined power of capitalism and the Protestant Reformation.

https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/life-or-death/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/history/the-catholic-church-and-women/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/economy/the-catholic-church-and-economics/


The Hierarchical Structure Of Roman
Catholicism

The fundamental concept of authority in the Roman Catholic church is rooted
in its hierarchical structure, which is as coherent and immutable as a
pyramid. Other institutions outside it may come and go; but the table of
basic values of the church of Rome never changes or evolves.

The Nature Of Roman Catholicism

The Roman Catholic Church’s attitude towards economics, education, medicine,
its peculiar ‘moral’ code and finally, its relation to the concept of Anti-
Christ.

https://www.jamesjpn.net/government/the-hierarchical-structure-of-roman-catholicism/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/government/the-hierarchical-structure-of-roman-catholicism/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/government/the-nature-of-roman-catholicism/


Pope Pius XII’s Apology for the
Vatican’s Concordat With Hitler

Pope Pius XII admitted the Vatican’s collaboration with Hitler by means of a
concordat, which he himself signed jointly with the despicable Von Papen.

Catholic Anti-Semitism

Most if not all antisemitism comes from Catholic sources, and primarily the
Jesuits. They are using the Jews as scapegoats and blaming them for what they
themselves have done and are doing!

https://www.jamesjpn.net/conspiracy/pope-pius-xiis-apology-for-the-vaticans-concordat-with-hitler/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/conspiracy/pope-pius-xiis-apology-for-the-vaticans-concordat-with-hitler/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/history/catholic-anti-semitism/


The Real Catholic Church Of Christ

Nothing has contributed more to discredit belief in God and the redemptive
work of Christ than this attempt of Roman Catholic theologians to prove their
dogmas by their trick syllogistic reasoning. It has driven many to atheism or
complete agnosticism. Worst of all, it has caused many millions of well-
intentioned and sincere seekers after God to lapse into religious
indifferentism.

Jezebel Abroad In America

Much idolatry is flaunted in the faces of Christians today. Pictures of
people suppliant before images abound in the secular press, and on tens of
thousands of movie screens idolatrous displays and worshiping before images
have become the regular diet of the American public.Paganization of the life
of a people is a gradual process. Satan does not make his initial attack in
the open.

A Kingly Priesthood

https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/the-real-catholic-church-of-christ/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/religion/jezebel-abroad-in-america/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/a-kingly-priesthood/


The history of the Popes is in direct contradiction to the teaching of Peter.
Instead of following Peter, the Popes have imitated the Caesars of the Roman
empire and the Pontifex Maximus of the pagan religion of Rome, whose title
they appropriated.

Loyalty to the Catholic Church Above
Loyalty to Country

Roman Catholic Church is a political organization. It’s treason for a
Catholic to say he would fight against his country to serve the Catholic
Church.

The Vatican’s New Place in World
Politics

The Vatican had lost practically all its power; as by a miracle it has
regained its old power and more. Could this be the fulfillment of Revelation
13:3?  …one of his heads as it were wounded to death; and his deadly wound
was healed:

https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/loyalty-to-the-catholic-church-above-loyalty-to-country/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/loyalty-to-the-catholic-church-above-loyalty-to-country/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/history/the-vaticans-new-place-in-world-politics/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/history/the-vaticans-new-place-in-world-politics/


Paradise or Purgatory?

The Catholic Church delays the entrance of the believer into Paradise, and
makes merchandise of the miseries which she says the believer endures in
Purgatory.

Catholic Vs. Protestant Unity

Evangelical Protestantism holds “one faith,” although its various churches
differ from each other in their forms of government, it has considerable
unity, though not uniformity.

When The Pope Blesses

Pope Benedict XV was the Pope of the Catholic Church from 1914 to 1922. When
he blessed certain people his “blessings” turned into curses on every one he
blessed!

https://www.jamesjpn.net/religion/paradise-or-purgatory/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/religion/catholic-vs-protestant-unity/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/religion/when-the-pope-blesses/


Are Indulgences Still Being Sold?

One of the historic abuses that fired the indignation of Martin Luther was
the sale of indulgences. They are still being covertly sold today.

https://www.jamesjpn.net/history/are-indulgences-still-being-sold/

